

Wells Elementary School • 276 Sanford Rd. • Wells, Maine 04090
Telephone: 207-646-5953 • Fax: 207-646-2592 • TDD: 207-646-5892
April Noble, Principal
Theresa Curran, Assistant Principal

Kindergarten Registration Information

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Registration for Kindergarten residents of Wells and Ogunquit will take place throughout the month of March. If you have a child who will be five years of age on or before October 15, 2019, you may register them for the 2019-2020 school year.

This year, registration is NOT by appointment. Please visit http://bit.ly/weskinder for all forms and necessary documents to complete the registration process. You may call to request these forms be mailed, pick them up at the front office, or download and fill out the forms yourself. Upon completion of the required forms and documents, please come to the Wells Elementary office throughout the month of March anytime between the hours of 8:00-3:30, to drop off your forms in order to complete the registration process.

۱۸/I			: 4			In!	41	£ - 11	
vvnen v	ou/	come	ın to	register,	piease	bring	tne	following	papers:

- □ Student registration
- ☐ Student enrollment application
- ☐ K-4 bus registration
- ☐ Language use survey
- ☐ Maine migrant education program
- ☐ Active military duty questionnaire
- ☐ Immunization requirement
- ☐ School Health Services health history
- ☐ Physical exam form
- ☐ Preschool teacher questionnaire
- □ Parent questionnaire

You will also need the following to complete the registration process:

- An original of your child's birth certificate (we will make a copy here)
- A record of his/her most current immunizations
- Proof of residency dated within the last 30 days (utility bill, tax bill, lease, bill of sale). A licence is not acceptable proof
- Any necessary legal documentation related to the student

We are looking forward to meeting you and your child. Upon registration, you will receive more information regarding Kindergarten screening which will occur in May. Our annual Kindergarten Information Night will be held on March 28th at 6:00 pm. Information regarding Kindergarten and Begindergarten will be presented during the information evening.

April Noble.

Spif M. NOBle

Principal, Wells Elementary School